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TECHTONIC – Department of Computer Science – Newsletter – Issue 1 

PERI IT Computer Science department initiates the idea of bringing in the collective 

thoughts and latest updates as a newsletter. In effort to that students, staffs and HoD of 

Computer science department put in their collective efforts to 

release TECHTONIC – Newsletter – Issue 1. 

  

TECHTONIC – CSE Department newsletter has been released during the CSE 

Department Association – SPINAETOS by chief 

guest Mr.SHABARINATHfounder of Respro labs, CIIET. A copy of newsletter has 

been presented to the chief guest Mr.SHABARINATH, our Principal Dr. 
PALSON KENNEDY, HoD – CSE Mrs. REVATHI.A, and our AO Mr. 

BALANCHANDAR. 

  

 Click here to download TECHTONIC 

http://localhost/periit/img/news/2017/techtonic.pdf


 


